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RABBI LOOKSTEIN
will speak on

"THE PLAGUES OF EGYPT
ARE WE CURED OF THEM?"

This Saturday morning at 10:45

Rosh Chodesh Prayers

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi
ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton

MRS. DAVID S. ANDRON, Exec. Dir.



Schedule of Services
FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 4:20 P.M.
Mincha Services 4:20 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Children's Services 10:30 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Vaayerah
Exodus 6:2-9:35

Haftorah, Ezekiel 28:25-29:21
Rosh Chodesh Benchen
Rosh Chodesh Shebat
will be on Monday

Discourse in Yiddish Follows Mincha

Daily Services
Morning Service 7:15 A.M.
Evening Service ..4:20 P.M.
Talmud Class Meets Monday Evening

at 8:30 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week
skyman Cohen f Hannah Folkman
^Harry B. Koch ^Henrietta Hirsch

y^Eva Hofstadter
Jane Fischel Clara Lewis
Girl Scouts Hold First Meeting
The first meeting of the Girl Scout

Troop held on Wednesday afternoon,December 29th, was well attended. Miss
Mildred Cohen, Scoutmistress and Miss
Ruth Davies, executive from Headquar¬
ters, presided. Great interest and en¬
thusiasm were displayed by those who
were present at this introductory
meeting.
Girls of 10—14 are urged to join this

Troop which is sponsored by Kehilath
Jeshurun, and take part in its interest¬
ing, educational, athletic and healthful
program. Miss Cohen's reputation as
leader of girls' groups is far-reachingand well-earned. Mothers are urged tosend their daughters to the Troop, forit offers every advantage to. girls ofthis age. The meetings will be held in
the Synagogue Social Hall every Wed¬
nesday afternoon at 3:30.

Board of Trustees' Meeting
Wednesday Eve., January 5th
A brief but important meeting of theBoard of Trustees will be held Wednesday

evening, January 5th in the Synagoguelibrary. A complete report of the dinnerdance will be rendered, and other mat¬
ters of importance to the Congregationwill be discussed. The meeting willstart promptly at 9 o'clock, and mem¬bers of the Board are asked to pleasebe prompt.

Mazeltov
It is with sincere pleasure that we ex¬tend hearty congratulations to our wor¬thy member, Ludwig Bickhardt, uponthe occasion of his engagement to MissFritzie Mutterpearl. We know that thehappy union of these two fine youngpeople, both of prominent Jewish fam¬ilies, will bring joy and blessing to theirdear ones and to the Jewish people.

—o—

An event of great interest and joyto all the members and friends of Ke¬hilath Jeshurun is the announcement ofthe engagement of I. George Kinzler,son of one of our outstanding families,Mr. and Mrs. Kalman Kinzler, to MissIsabelle Schlivek, daughter of Dr. andMrs. K. Schlivek. We extend our heart¬felt congratulations to the engagedcouple and wish them a life of greathappiness and simchoth.

Reminder
Have you sent a contribution to theBenevolent Fund in return for yourChanukah candles? Many families de¬

pending upon assistance from the Be¬
nevolent Fund, have been kept waitingfor that help this year. If it has escaped
your attention, please forward yourcontribution without further delay.

Please send all announcements for publication in the Bulletin toMrs. David Andron, editor, on or before Tuesday of each week.



THE BAZAAR

What Your Contribution Means
It is generally conceded that the con¬

tribution of a package or bundle is the
most important activity incidental to a
Bazaar. This is true not only because
it helps to swell the amount of mer¬
chandise that can be sold, but also
because of the human qualities involved
therein.

They who act on behalf of the Bazaar
require encouragement and stimulation.
The encouragement that comes from
active cooperation indirectly but very
concretely makes for the success of the
function. When last week, in answer

to our call, people began responding
with pledges and promises and actual
packages of merchandise, we were
stirred into increased enthusiasm and
activity. Instead of awaiting our fur¬
ther requests, YOU—members, friends
of Kehilath leshurun, take the initiative,
respond before you are called, com¬
municate with our office and make fur¬
ther plea unnecessary! We are con¬
tacting every merchant or business man
affiliated with our Institution to partici¬
pate with us in this undertaking. Don't
wait until then. Your early response
constitutes the greatest encouragement
you can give to our active workers, and
insures the success of the Bazaar.

Sisterhood Meeting to Be Held
January 10th

The next meeting of the Sisterhood
will be conducted at the home of Mrs.
Frederick Margareten at 20 West 86th
Street. A very interesting afternoon has
been planned, so make note of the date,
Monday, January 10th, and arrange to
be present.

Thank You
We are very grateful to Mr. and Mrs.

K. Kinzler for the presentation of a
typewriter to the Synagogue office, and
wish to offer our sincere thanks and
appreciation.

Young People's League
As part of the progressive program of

Kehilath Jeshurun to gather each and
every member of the family into the
splendid work of our Institution, an¬
other organization was founded last
Monday night. The new Young People's
League held its first meeting with every
evidence of enthusiasm and genuine
interest in the purpose and contem¬
plated activity of the group. Over forty
young ladies and gentlemen were pres¬
ent who participated in the discussion
and who actively engaged in the pio¬
neer work of the organization.
The general objective of the League

will be to bring together socially, the
young people of the community. The
social purpose will be supplemented
by select project work in connection
with the Ramaz Academy.
At the first meeting our own Rabbi

Joseph H. Lookstein delivered a very
masterful and stirring address, expound¬
ing the necessity and significance of
the Ramaz Academy in the Jewish com¬
munity of today.
Congratulations are extended to the

new League, with invitation to all
young ladies and gentlemen to whom
Jewish interests and Jewish society are
dear.

Ramaz Academy Notes
With the beginning of the February

semester, the Ramaz Academy will in¬
clude a new upper third year class (3B)
on its register. A number of children
are already enrolled, and registration
is now taking place, for additional
pupils.
The next Parent-Teachers' meeting of

the Academy will be conducted on
Wednesday, January 5th in the Syna¬
gogue Social Hall at 8:30 o'clock. Mrs.
George Jacobs, president of the Asso¬
ciation, extends a cordial invitation to
all friends of the Academy and urges
them to attend this interesting session.



NEWMAN CATERERS
KOSHER CATERING FACILITIES
at your own home, at all leading hotels—at

HOTEL EDISON
248 WEST 69th STREET

SUsquehanna 7-3400
47th STREET, WEST OF BROADWAY

Circle 6-5000

Lipstadt Memorial Company
MONUMENTS

cMemorial Work of Every Description

929 MADISON AVENUE - Corner 74th Street - NEW YORK

BUtterfield 8-9774

CLOSED SATURDAYS—OPEN SUNDAYS

Comply with Strictest
Orthodox Requirements

Consideration for the Bereaved

Dignified Funeral Service ....
You determine the cost

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL

BRANCH:

FAr Rockaway 7-7100

76th Street and Amsterdam Avenue

ENdicott 2-6600
Under the personal supervision of

CHAS. ROSENTHAL


